
  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Friday September 30th, 2016 

SEPTEMBER 21ST 2018 

Dear Parents 
 
We thoroughly enjoyed camp on Friday last week – the 
weather was gorgeous, the BBQ delicious and it was lovely to 
have the fire and marshmallows etc.  As well as lots of fun, it 
raised nearly £500 for us too! A huge thank you to FROTH – 
this will now be a regular event and a super addition to our 
calendar.  
 
The Headley Fete was well –supported.  Lottie and Jack were 
a gorgeous princess and prince and did us proud.  Our 
tombola was very successful and we raised £110.  Many 
thanks to Mrs Carter, Miss Knights, Sophia, Chloe and Mrs 
Kemp for all their help in setting up and running the stall. 
 
We’ve had even more good news on recent bids:  £500 of 
resources to support learning about and caring for wildlife in 
the school, which will greatly enhance our stumpery and 
outside areas. 
  
Thank You: 
- to Mrs Rees for her donation of gardening resources 
- to Mrs Noel for making all our library shelving labels 
 
We held pupil leader interviews in Years 5 and 6 this week.  I 
had such high quality applications, I had to enlist governor 
support to interview and make decisions.  Letters will be 
going out next week and roles allocated. Well done to all of 
our children who want to help make the school better for 
everyone.  
 
We are all delighted to tell you that Mrs Liversage is 
pregnant!  Baby is due towards the end of March! 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Best wishes                  Ruth Worswick 

 
Robins – Lillia for settling in so 

quickly and learning our 
routines! 

 
Nightingales – Aydon for his 

hard work and love of a 
challenge! 

 
Woodpeckers – Fallon for her 

resilience over her broken 
arm! 

 
Hawks – Charlie for pushing 

himself outside of his comfort 
zone! 

 
Owls – Joseph for his sense of 
humour and working so hard in 

everything! 
 

Letters/emails home this 
week: 

Y5,6 hockey tourn 

Y1 letter 

Change of menu-25th Sep 

 



 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
Wednesday September 26th – FROTH AGM at 2pm 

Wednesday September 26th – New Year R parent meeting at 6pm 

Thursday September 27th – Parents’ Coffee Morning with Paul Hemmings at 8.40am 

Thursday September 27th – Mill Chase Academy Open Evening at 6.30pm 

Thursday October 4th – Harvest Service at All Saints 

Monday October 8th – Year 6 Think Safe trip 

Tuesday October 16th – Early Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday October 17th – Late Parents’ Evening 

Wednesday October 17th – Open Morning 9am 

Thursday October 18th – School Photographer 

Monday October 22nd – Friday October 26th – Half Term Holiday 

Wednesday October 31st – Halloween Cake Sale 

Saturday November 3rd – Grounds Day 

Sunday November 11th – Remembrance Service at All Saints 

Wednesday November 14th – Y3 Fishbourne Trip 

Thursday November 15th – Bag2School 

Thursday November 15th – Open Afternoon 1.30pm 

Friday November 16th – Family Bingo 

Tuesday November 20th – Year 1/2 trip to Winchester Science Museum 

Friday November 23rd – Quiz Night 

Saturday December 1st – Christmas Fair 

Monday December 17th – Play Rehearsal (pm) 

Tuesday December 18th – Performances in morning and evening 

Wednesday December 19th – Christmas Lunch  

Thursday December 20th – Carol Service at All Saints  

Thursday December 20th – Christmas Disco 

Monday December 24th – January 4th – Christmas Holidays 

Monday January 7th – INSET day 

Thursday/Friday June 27th/28th – INSET days 

Monday July 1st – INSET day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday October 14th 2016 

HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL AT THE FROTH AGM ON WEDNESDAY… 



 
22.09.18 

Dear parents, 

10 children in Y5,6 have been invited to take part in a Hockey Tournament on Tuesday 2nd 

October at Bohunt School.  This will take place after school and will finish at 5:00.   

Parents need to transport their child to Bohunt straight after school, where they will be 

met outside Reception. Please do not leave your child until I arrive or unless you have 

asked another parent to take responsibility for supervising him/her.  If you arrive after 

3:40, please take your child straight to the Astro Pitch.  Please speak to other parents or 

myself if you are stuck with transport. 

Due to the timing of the end of Bohunt’s school day, parking is often difficult so you may 

prefer to park nearby and walk your child to the front of Bohunt Reception. 

All children need to be collected from the Astro Pitch at 5:00. Any children not collected 

will be taken to the front of Reception, so meet us there if you’re running late. 

Please make sure your child has their PE kit, water bottle and coat in school, and a snack if 

you wish. If your child has shin pads, please ensure they bring them to school on this day. 

Please send your consent either by: 

- return email simply stating that you give consent and updating any medical details or 

contact phone numbers that have changed, or 

- printing out the reply slip below and returning to Mrs Cooper. 

 Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Cooper 

_____________________________________________________ 

 I give permission for _______________________________ to attend the hockey 

tournament at Bohunt on Tuesday 3rd October. 

 Signed: _________________________________ 

Date: _______________ 

 



 

September 21st 2018 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
 
 
I am delighted to to share with you the wonderful news that Mrs Liversage is pregnant!   
 
Mrs Liversage's due date is 27TH March and at the moment she intends to work for as long as 
possible before taking maternity leave. We will begin advertising for a maternity cover teacher in 
the next few weeks and will keep you posted as to who will be teaching Robins for the last term 
this year.  We have lots of time to ensure a smooth transition and to make sure the children 
continue to have a great year. 
 
 
 
 I am sure you will be as excited as we are and wish Mrs Liversage the best for a smooth and 
healthy pregnancy.    
 
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Ruth 
 

 



 


